8th September 2020

Safeguarding Alert

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have been alerted to the fact that there may be a very unpleasant video currently being seen on Facebook, TikTok, Instagram and Twitter, which I am sure you would not wish your children to see.

Please be alert to any social media accounts your children have access to. I would like to take the opportunity to also remind you to be mindful of age bands for social media and also for internet-based games. Please see our website for further information on e-safety:

http://hdhs.org.uk/parents/safeguarding/

J. W. Loten
Deputy Headteacher
Harwich and Dovercourt High School